
 

 
 

Thursday, 12 March 2020 

 

COVID-19 update 
 
Please find below a copy of the message University of Tasmania Director of 

Safety and Wellbeing Chris Arnold has just sent to staff and students: 
 

Dear colleagues and students, 
  

We have received updated advice from the Public Health Office regarding 
the confirmed case of COVID-19. 
 

The woman, who is in her 30's, was also on the Sandy Bay campus on 
Tuesday 10 March. She attended the Morris Miller Library between 8.30am 

and 12.30pm and she also briefly visited Lazenby’s café during that time. 
 
The advice from Health remains as it was earlier: 

 
• There have been no close contacts and for the people who were at 

those places there is very low risk. 
  

• They need to monitor themselves for 14 days and if they become 

sick notify the public hotline on 1800 671 738. 
  

• They should go on with their lives as normal. 
  

• There is no need for the University to close or clean any of the 

settings above their normal routine. 
 

If you have concerns or questions, please phone our help desk on 03 6226 
2600. 
 

Kind regards, 
  

Chris Arnold 
Director, Safety and Wellbeing 
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